
 

Dear Conifer High School Families, 

Vision and Hearing Screening for 9th grade students, students new to the district, and other 
students, as required, will occur on  March 2 for A cohort students and March 4 for B cohort 
students. 

Due to the COVID-19 pandemic, vision and hearing screening at your students school will be 
conducted in accordance with the Colorado Dept. of Education and CDPHE’s updated safety 
guidelines.  

Additionally, families have the choice to “opt out” of vision and hearing screening for this school 
year. Please indicate below if you would like to opt out of screening your child for the 2020-21 
school year.  

Remote Learners: 

If you have a student that is participating in full remote learning, please call your school at 
303-982-5230 to set up an appointment for vision and hearing screening on 3/2/21 or 3/4/21. 
You may also complete the vision and/or hearing survey and return to school at your 
convenience. 

Thank you very much, 

Jeffco Schools Department of Health Services 

 ------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

PLEASE RETURN THIS SECTION TO SCHOOL BY 2/26/21. 

I would like to ​opt out​ of having my students vision/hearing screened during the 2020-21 school 
year: 

YES​____ ​NO​____ 

Per Family Hearing Survey, I have concerns regarding my students hearing: 

YES​____​NO​____  

_______________________________________________________________   
Student Name 
_______________________________________________________________ 

Parent/Guardian Signature/Date 

 


